
New  Bedford  mom  wants  to
spread  awareness  about
bullying  going  on  at
Normandin Middle School
“Hi, I would like to bring awareness to what happened at
Normandin  Middle  School  today.  Please  post  this  so  other
parents know what is happening. This is not okay and I don’t
want this to happen to someone else’s child.

My autistic child was using the 8th-grade bathroom during her
lunch period when a few 8th graders decided to laugh at her as
she was changing her feminine hygiene products.

Then  these  girls  decided  to  pull  out  a  phone  and  start
recording her from under the stall for their Tik-Tok accounts.

The school officer is investigating the case but I want this
to be known to the public because this is an invasion of
privacy and very much illegal. I want other parents to know
that this is happening.

I plan on pressing charges on these girls. Thank you.” -
Anonymous.
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